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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
November 24, 2020 
  
 

DeKalb Watershed Working to Replace Water Pipe 
Valve along South Indian Creek 

  
DECATUR, Ga.—DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management (DWM) crews are 
working to replace a valve on a 24-inch-diameter water pipe along South Indian Creek Drive as 
part of scheduled construction. 
 
Some customers in the area may experience low or no water pressure. 
 
The water pressure is expected to be restored this evening when the work is complete. 
 
Customers experiencing issues should contact 770-270-6243. 
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